Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BILIRAN

March 25, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 124 s. 2020
NEW SETS OF DEPED UNIFORMS FOR SCHOOL YEARS 2020-2021 AND 2021-2022

To:  ASST. SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
CHIEF EDUCATION SUPERVISORS
EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVISORS
PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS
PUBLIC ELEM. AND SEC. SCHOOL HEADS
This DIVISION

o Attached is a Memorandum from USec. Annalyn M. Sevilla, Undersecretary for Finance,
and Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo, Undersecretary for Field Operations, Personnel, Employees
Welfare and DEACO with the subject, “Decision of the DepEd Executive Committee to
Implement New Sets of DepEd Uniform Designs for School Years 2020-2021 and 2021-2022".

> Relative hereto, this Office hereby informs all teaching and non-teaching personnel on
the annual clothing and uniform allowance in the amount of Six Thousand Pesos (P6,000.00)
to be released immediately upon release of the Notice of Cash Allocation (NCA) from the
Department of Budget and Management.

A The new sets of prescribed uniforms for SY 2020-2021 and 2021-2022 shall be used
starting January 2021.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum are desired.
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